
 

 
 Middle School                            January 29-February 2, 2018   

Tuesday, January 30 ● We Are One Podcast - Listen and learn! 

Wednesday, January 31 ● 12:50 pm Early Release  

Thursday, February 1 ● 6:00pm-8:00pm Active Parenting of Teens, 150 SW 25th Street, Redmond 
This six week series on Thursday nights from January 25 - March 1 to provide 
tools and support for parent guardians of teens ages 10-17. Contact the 
Family Resource Center at 541-389-5468 or Shawn Diez, middle school 
counselor at 541-526-8681 to register.  

Friday, February 2 ● Project Snow Field Trip - 7th grade students  

 
Coming Up~ 
Monday, February 5th 
 
No RSD Bus ​- The Redmond School District will not be providing transportation services. Students 
usually riding RSD busing will need to make other arrangements.  The CET will operate on regular 
schedule.  Nutritional Services will be operating on regular schedule. We apologize for any inconvenience 
this may cause. 
 
PROJECT SNOW! 
 
Fridays, January 19 - February 23 
RPA middle school Mt. Bachelor and USFS sponsored field trip for all students: Parent Guardian 
Volunteers Needed! Please submit your Volunteer Application online and turn in your Background Check 
to Deb Troxel at the MS as soon as possible. Also, parent permission forms need to be signed and 
returned by 1/17/18. 
     RPA Volunteer Application: ​https://goo.gl/RNqgXq 
 
 
Connect and Support! 

 ​When you shop at smile.amazon.com Amazon donates to the charitable organization of your 
choice.  We appreciate your support when you select Personalized Learning, Inc. dba Redmond 
Proficiency Academy.  

Twitter – Follow @WeAreOneRPA  

 Facebook – Visit​ ​www.facebook.com/redmondprofacad 

https://goo.gl/RNqgXq
http://www.facebook.com/redmondprofacad
http://www.facebook.com/redmondprofacad


​WE ARE ONE Weekly Podcast.  The weekly podcast contains important information regarding the 
happenings and events at RPA. You can find the "We Are One Podcast" on any smart device with the Soundcloud 
App! 
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